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18 August 2021 
 
 
Mostaghim 
Level 2/17 Federation Road 
Newtown NSW 2042 
 
Attention: Mie Mie Ohn 
 
 
Dear Mie Mie, 

Re: 65 Beresford Road, Bellevue Hill 

At your request, this office evaluated the impact of the proposed infiltration system on the 
proposed alterations and additions. We were supplied with architectural drawings prepared 
by your office, numbered 20017/DA02A, DA05C, DA06C, DA08C and DA09B.  

On our stormwater design drawing MC004-C1B, we have plotted the zone within three 
metres of the infiltration system. There are only two existing structures that fall within this 
three metre zone: (i) the corner of the existing retaining wall; and (ii) the corner of the existing 
southern wall.  

During the structural design stage, these walls require local underpinning to ensure they are 
unaffected by the infiltration system, as well as to enable construction of water tanks. The 
underpinning should be two metres below the base of the infiltration system.  

Elsewhere, the new structure within this zone, including the pool, would need to be 
supported on piers to a depth of two metres below the base of the infiltration system.  

If the above is complied with, we can certify that the final structure will be unaffected by the 
infiltration system.  

If you require further information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
MAROUBRA CONSULTING PTY LTD  

 
Alan L. Wright B.E. (Hons 1), B.Eng.Sci., M.I.E. Aust., CPEng 

NER Registered Civil and Structural 134279 








